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Center for Active Family Engagement 

3411 Ireland Drive  •  Iowa City  • IA  • 52246 

rmirr@mac.com   •  http://caferesources.org 

Dear Parent/Guardian of a Durling Middle School Student: 

We are currently working with Scholastic to improve our family engagement practices. Because parents are 

such an important part of helping students learn, we would like to know how welcome you feel in our building 

and how well we include you in your student's learning. 

Please take a few minutes to complete the enclosed survey. Once you are finished, please return the survey to 

the school as soon as possible. Your answers will be anonymous, and we will group your responses with all of 

the other parent responses. We want you to know that what you have to say will make an important contribution 

to this assessment process! 

If you have any questions about this survey or the Family Engagement Assessment, feel free to call us at (440) 

233-6869.  

Thanks for taking the time to share your thoughts! 

Sincerely, 

Laura Manning 
 


